
 

 
From: Cristy Danielson [firstweber.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 29, 2006 10:08 AM 

To: gbusateri@wi.rr.com 
Subject: Thank you!!! 

 
Hi George! 
 

I can't tell you how great it was to have you three there last night!  You 
guys are amazing and I have to say that you played some of my favorite songs 

ever! 
We would love to have you at our office holiday party.  We always go to 
Brynwood Country Club and this year it is scheduled for Friday, December 

8th.  Can you tell me if you have that evening open? 
Let me know and thanks for everything! 

 
Cristy Danielson 
Executive Administrator 

First Weber Group Realtors 


